The Ramblers - St Andrews & N.E. Fife Group

Seven members of St Andrews and North East Fife Ramblers met
last Sunday at a very busy Temple car park in Lower Largo for a

a4 favourite, 4.5-mile walk to Keil's Den. Setting off uphill to Upper
Largo in bright sunshine, with clear views across the Firth of Forth,
we were hopeful that those fickle weather gods might look on us
more favourably than on our previous walk. Our optimism was not
rewarded however as, shortly before we
reached the Den, a light drizzle forced us to don rain jackets once
again. The Den itself provided reasonable shelter for a while and
we were able to enjoy our lunch under the trees at a scenic spot
by the Keil Burn, where to the amusement of her companions
your correspondent displayed her limited grasp of elementary
arithmetic. Just as we were preparing to move on the rain y
became more persistent, so we reprised the struggle into Waterproof trousers from our last
walk before marching, heads down, out of the Den and along a path towards Lundin Links.
One of our number ‘ demonstrated impressive weather-
forecasting skills, 4 predicting that the rain would cease in
less than thirty minutes — i and indeed it did. This allowed us to
enjoy the final part of the walk and to dry out slightly as we
made our way back through Lower Largo to the car park.
Tea and generously-sized cheese scones at the café at
Silverburn completed an enjoyable day, despite the inclement
weather.

Our next walk is on Wednesday 6" September, a circular walk of approximately 4 miles
from Boarhills along the coastal path to Fairmont hotel and back by the Kittocks golf
course. All of our walks are open to guests who would like to try out The Ramblers, and full
details can be found on our website www.standrewsnefiferamblers.com
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